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From: Voula Moutsos 
Sent: Wed, 9 Sep 2020 17:51:00 +1000 
To: 
Cc: .... 
Subject: FINAL Response 

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to secureatpost@auspost.com.au 

Attributable to Chief Executive Officer, Justin Hanney 

During the recent hard lockdown, the Victorian Government delegated City of Melbourne 
with responsibility for overseeing the receipt and distribution of all food and supplies to 
residents in the North Melbourne public housing estate. 

A number of identical packages from the One Nation Senator were delivered to 125/76 
Canning Street North Melbourne addressed "to the householder." 

The City of Melbourne consulted with Australia post, and also lodged a complaint with the 
Australian Federal Police to investigate whether the delivery breached the Commonwealth 
Criminal Code. 

The City of Melbourne ceased its responsibility for overseeing delivery at the estate and so 
we requested that Australia Post collect the parcels. The City of Melbourne subsequently 
withdrew its complaint from the Australian Federal Police. 
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